
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

September 24, 2020 
 
Chrissie Koroivui, Solid Waste Manager 
Durham County Dept. of General Services, Solid Waste Division 
301 S. Dillard Street 
Durham, NC 27701 
 
Dear Ms. Koroivui, 
 
We are pleased to announce our decision to preliminarily award your COVID-19 Relief 
Grant proposal for a total of $10,000 in state funding.  We will begin working to establish 
a grant contract between the Department of Environmental Quality and Durham County, 
with a target start date of November 1, 2020 and an end-date of October 31, 2021. 
Please remember that we cannot reimburse any grant expenses incurred before the 
grant contract start date. 

 
Congratulations on your successful grant proposal.  If you have any questions about the 
grant award, please do not hesitate to contact me at 919-707-8147 or 
sandy.skolochenko@ncdenr.gov.   
 
We look forward to working with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Sandy Skolochenko 
Recycling Grant Manager 
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